RDH Progress Report April 5, 2013

The project is progressing well. The scaffold erectors have proceeded under some very challenging
conditions. We’ve had very heavy rain at times and our monitoring station on One Wall recorded wind
speeds of 106 KPH last week. We continue to make progress however we have lost about 4 days of
production due to the adverse weather conditions. We have authorized limited overtime work for the
scaffold crews to make up some of the lost time consequently we expect to have the erection of the
suspended work platform complete in a couple of days. Three floors of IGU’s have been manufactured
and delivered to site; they’re being stored in the hotel loading bay. Replacement of the IGU’s should
commence next Thursday or Friday. It will take 3 or 4 days for the glaziers to sort themselves out and
develop a rhythm. After two weeks of IGU replacement we’ll be able to predict further progress more
accurately.



